



Mr A Coupe Director of Music

Email: tony.coupe@ellesmere.com

13<sup>th</sup> February 2017

Dear Parent,

## **CARMINA BURANA**

On Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> March 2017 we will be staging 'Carmina Burana' by Carl Orff at the College. This is a joint collaboration between the Chapel Choir, College Choral Society and Ludlow Choral Society giving us over 150 singers who will be accompanied by professional instrumentalists and soloists including our very own George Fradley (OE) on Piano and ex-director of music Patrick Larley.

This is a concert that will be epic in size and nature and a real reflection of the extent to which music is moving forward within the college.

I have attached a flyer to this email. Tickets are £10 Adults / Free for Under 18's and are available from Olivia Beckett - oliviabeckett@ellesmere.com

I look forward to welcoming you to an unforgettable evening.

With my very best wishes,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286